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03/04/2019 

CIRCULAR 

Dear Parent, 

You will be glad to know that class XI of 2019-2020 academic session at ICSK Khaitan will be 

commencing from Tuesday, 9th April 2019. In order to provide the best education to your ward, a 

proper understanding between the school and parents is essential. In view of this you are invited to 

attend an orientation program in the school auditorium on the same day from 8:00 am to 09:30 am. 

Kindly ensure your presence as it provides confidence to your ward and positive effect on his/her 

psyche.  

Please note that books can be collected from Sunday (07/04/19) or on the same day after the 

orientation. Also you may collect uniform for your ward from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm on any working 

day.  

Looking forward to meet you at the orientation programme. 

Regards 

 
KG Shirsath 
PRINCIPAL 


